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 What are the changes made to the ASD Progress Summary Requirements?
· Effective April 1, 2021, progress summaries have changed from 90 days to 180 days. Summaries can be submitted on one report as part of the continued stay prior authorization requests.

Can a provider submit two (2) 90 – day summaries to cover the 180 - day period? 
· Yes.  Kepro will accept the two (2) 90-day progress summaries that cover the previously authorized period (180 - day period).

Do the outlined changes apply to LIP and ABA Providers? 
· Yes. The changes apply to both LIP and ABA providers.
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